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CLUBS FOR SPRING 

TERM 2016 
Letters have been e-mailed this 

week detailing the clubs available in 

the Spring Term.  Please remember 

that if your child is taking part in a 

lunchtime club then they must 

choose the school “P” option or  

provide a packed lunch from home 

GYM/TRAMPOLINING DAY 
MONDAY 21ST DECEMBER 2015 

10AM— 3PM 
There will be a gym/trampolining day at 

Creswick 
 

Cost £15 per child 
Cheques made payable to Rising Stars 

Multi-Sports Limited 
Booking via the Office 

LOST PROPERTY: The lost  

property box outside the school office 

is brimming over with clothes, packed 

lunch boxes, socks, coats, trousers etc 

etc.  Come and have a look when you 

get the chance. 

STREET-CHEER CLUB 
@ CRESWICK SCHOOL 

A fun combination of street dancing and 
cheerleading put together! 

 
The club will start on Wednesday 13th  

January and run for 10 weeks.  The club is 
open to reception—year 6 children. 

12.30pm—1pm 
£35 

 
Please book online at :- 

www.apex360.co.uk 

Family Support Worker 

We are pleased to tell you that Sara Corre has 

joined our team for two days a week as a Family 

Support Worker.  She will be at Creswick every 

Wednesday and Thursday.  She will start 

Wednesday mornings with a coffee morning 

which everyone is welcome to attend (approx. 

9am) 

Sara is a friendly person who you can talk to and 

who can help with a range of things including 

parenting, debt issues, housing, budgeting and 

therapeutic sessions. 

 

If you need further information please speak to a 

member of the office 

The second payment for the Isle of Wight residential 

Y5/Y6 trip is now overdue.  Please ensure payment is 

made ASAP. 

 

Please note that once the deadline for payments for 

any trips has passed, payments cannot be made via 

the school gateway.  Payment will need to  be made 

via cash/cheque at the school office.  



 

   

MILK FOR THE SPRING TERM 2016 

 

Milk order forms have been sent home 

this week. Cost is £12.76.  Cheques 

made to HCC and cash is accepted via 

the office.  Payments can also be made 

via the School Gateway. 

 

Deadline for ordering milk is Friday 

11th December 2015. 

 

No orders can be placed in January. 

School Nurse 
Drop-In Sessions 

 
If you have any concerns regarding 
your child’s health or need to speak 

to the School Nurse about any 
health matters, she will be at  

Creswick on Tuesday 1st December 
between 9am—10am. 

 
Please feel free to drop in 

OPEN MORNING @ ST LUKE’S SCHOOL 
8TH DECEMBER 2015 

9AM  -  12 NOON 
St Lukes is a special school for young people aged 9-16. They aim to create a happy and safe 

learning environment for students with complex moderate learning difficulties, including 
those with autistic spectrum disorders and social communication difficulties. 

Contact details: 01582 626727  or reception@stlukes.herts.sch.uk 

 DINNER MONIES:  
 

Just to confirm that dinner money accounts need to be 
cleared each week.  The cost of a daily dinner is £2.20 

and £11.00 for a week of dinners.  Once an account has 

reached £11.00 in debt, we will no longer be able to  
supply your child with a school dinner and you will be 

asked to provide a packed lunch from home.  
 

Any accounts that remain in debt are sent to Herts  
County Council for them to pursue the collection of the 

debt.  



 

   

 Friends of Creswick 
Dates for Your Diary:- 

 
 Christmas Fair—Friday 4th December—3.15pm—5pm 

If you would like a stall at our Christmas Fair, please contact  

Sophie Wells on 07708 246906 or leave your details at the office.  

£10 per pitch plus a small prize for our raffle. 

 

Friday 18th March 2016—7.30pm—10pm 

Creswick Barn Dance 

Dust off your cowboy hats and come and join us for a fun night of 

dancing ! Tickets on sale after Christmas 

 

Saturday 2nd July 2016—11-2pm:  

Creswick Summer Fete 

 

New Members:- We welcome all new members.    

NON-UNIFORM DAY—FRIDAY 27th November 2015 

 

Instead of the usual £1 donation, 

Friends of Creswick are asking for donations to the Christmas Fair. 

Please bring in the following: 

 

Y4/Y5- chocolate for our chocolate tombola e.g. chocolate coins, box of chocolates,  

chocolate bar. 

Y1/Y2 - a drinks bottle for the bottle tombola e.g. wine or other alcohol,  

soft drinks. 

Reception/Y3- a small wrapped gift for the children’s tombola. 

Please label with girl/boy and  

KS1 (age 3-6) or KS2 (age 7-11) 

 

Nursery/Y6- sweets for the sweet jar raffle e.g. haribos, starburst, lollies. 

We will collect any donations at the school gate or they can be taken to your child’s class. 

Thank you for your support! 


